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      January 6, 2023 

 
In The Matter Of The Petition Of 

Public Service Electric And Gas Company 
for Approval of a Zero Emission Certificate Recovery Charge 

BPU Docket No. EO22100658 
 

VIA E-FILING & ELECTRONIC MAIL 
Carmen Diaz, Acting Secretary 
New Jersey Board of Public Utilities 
44 South Clinton Avenue, 1st Floor 
P.O. Box 350 
Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0350 
 
Dear Acting Secretary Diaz: 
 
Pursuant to your Office procedures governing expedited service of Orders, please allow this 
correspondence1 to serve as a request for Public Service Electric and Gas Company (“PSE&G”) 
for expedited service of the Board Order in the above-referenced matter.  It is our understanding 
this matter will be on the agenda for the January 25, 2023 Board Meeting. 
Bernard Smalls will attend the Board Meeting to receive the signed Order. Once received, our 
office will serve all parties of record (which in this case consists of PSE&G, Board Staff and New 
Jersey Division of Rate Counsel).  We will provide a certification that such service was made after 
we provide that service. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  Thank you for your consideration 
in this matter. 
                                                                         Very truly yours, 

 
 
      
Aaron I. Karp 

 
cc: Service List (via email) 

                                                 
1 In accordance with the Order issued by the Board in connection with I/M/O the New Jersey Board of Public Utilities’ 
Response to the COVID-19 Pandemic for a Temporary Waiver of Requirements for Certain Non-Essential 
Obligations, BPU Docket No. EO20030254, Order Dated March 19, 2020, this documents is being filed electronically.  
No paper copies will follow. 
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